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Invitation to participate in research.  

Myopia control specific item bank development 
to measure quality of life parameters.  

Researchers at UNSW Sydney (The University of New South 
Wales) are seeking volunteer participants to share their 
experiences with treatments for short-sightedness (myopia) 
and how these treatments affect their daily lives.  

The study might be a good fit for you if you are: 

✓ Short-sighted (myopic) and receiving treatments to slow its progression. 
✓ Aged 8-17 years(inclusive) along with guardians/parents.  
✓ Aged 18-21 years(inclusive) 

What would happen if I took part in the research study?  

An online in-depth interview may take 45 minutes, or a focus group discussion may take 
90 minutes, using UNSW Microsoft Teams at a time and location convenient for you. 

Will I be paid to take part in the research study?  

There are no additional costs or incentives associated with this study. 

• If you are interested in to take part in, please contact the student investigator and 
register or scan the QR codes.  
Name: Aragaw Kegne Assaye, email: a.assaye@unsw.edu.au , phone: 0481297027.                                                           
                                                        

Scan here! 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about the research, please contact the following investigators. 

Name Professor. Konrad Pesudovs Dr. Sheela Kumaran Dr. Kate Gifford 

Position Chief investigator Co-investigator Co-investigator 

Telephone +61401428892 0448326022 +61411109076 

Email k.pesudovs@unsw.edu.au  Sheela.kumaran@unsw.edu.au  kate@myopiaprofile.com  

 

Children (8-17 years) 

and guardians  

Adults (18-21 years)  
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